U.S Departrment
of Transportafion

National Highway
Traffic Safely
Administration

Mr. David Arff

Pittsburgh Glass Works LLC
30 Isabella St., Suite 500
Pittsburgh, PA 15212

Dear Mr. Arff:

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE.
Washington, DC 20590

OCT 25 201

This is in reply to your recent request. Our records have been updated to include the address
change for the Elkin, NC plant. The plants that remain under the assigned DOT number

code "904 are as follows:
Main Office

Pittsburgh Glass Works LLC
30 Isabella St., Suite 500
Pitt'sburgh, PA 15212

Plant Offices. -

Creighton Glass Plant - Works 1
P.O. Box 295

150 Ferry Street

Creighton, PA 15030-0295

Evart Glass Plant - Works 23
6251 8. Lauman Road
Evart, Ml 49631

Crestline Glass Plant - Works 26
P.O. Box 269

5066 Lincoln Highway

Crestline, OH 44827

Tipton Glass Plant - Works 27
P.O. Box 307

Route 220

Tipton , PA  16684-0307

Evansville Glass Plant - Works 28
424 E. Inglefield Road
Evansville, IN 47725

Berea Glass Plant - Works 41
2290 Menelaus Road
Berea, KY 40403




Pittsburgh Glass Works, Poland Sp. Z 0. o.
ul. Szhiana 1
Komorniki Dolnoslaskie Poland 55-300

Elkin
300 PGW Drive
Elkin, NC 28621

The use of the DOT symbol molded into or onto glazing material constitutes a certification by
the manufacturer and signifies that the glazing material meets applicable Federal safety
requirements. While it is not required that glazing materials be tested prior to using the DOT
symbol, the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration does maintain a compliance test
program to enforce safety standards, and any glazing materials that are found not to meet the
Federal standards are subject to civil penalties of up to $6,000 per item but not to exceed
$16,375,000 for any related series of violations.

The glazing material manufacturer's identification code mark is required on all glazing material
sold in the United States for highway use. This code mark and other glazing material
identification labeling are specified in the glazing material standard.

Should you no longer need an ID code mark or if any one of the following events occur, please
notify us immediately, including the date of the change and the month, day and year the last
glazing materials were produced using the codes in question, so that our records can be

updated: &
1. There is a change in company or plant name or address.
2. The company or plant is closed.
3. The company or plant is sold or merged with another company.
4, There is a change in the types of glazing materials manufactured at each plant.

On any future correspondence concerning a glazing material plant or the parent glazing material
company, please reference the glazing material plant ID code(s} involved.

Sincerely,

Chief] Equipment Division
Office of Vehicle Safety Compliance




